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December 16, 2021

Dennis McNeil

President

Public School Boards’ Association of Alberta
Via email: president@public-schools.ab.ca

Dear Dennis,

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
Darrel Robertson

Centre for Education
1 Kingsway NW
Edmonton AB TSH 4G9

T 780-429-8000
F 780-429-8318
E info@epsb.ca

Congratulations on your election as President of the Public School Boards’ Association of Alberta!

In these very challenging times for public education, we are glad to have an individual with such strong
skills taking on this leadership position. PSBAA’s mission—championing inclusive Public Education with
locally elected School Boards who are dedicated to student success—is so important right now. Your
experience as a teacher, administrator, trustee and parent will bring valuable perspective and insights to

your role.

Our Board looks forward to collaborating with you to advocate for and promote high quality, inclusive
public schools because we know that our schools are a great place for students to discover, nurture and

realize their dreams, and they are the heart of our communities.

Please let us know how we can best support you in your presidency.

Sincerely,

i %%L

Trisha Estabrooks
Board Chair

epsb.ca




